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	The Office of Public Works is utilising business impact assessments to assess the impacts of Covid-19 on its critical business activities / functions.  The analysis will include budgetary, contractual and accommodation considerations.  The budgetary impacts will be considered as part of the ongoing NDP review and the annual estimates process. The ongoing Covid-19 restrictions necessary to control the spread of the virus are resulting in delays to the planning and procurement processes and in turn the delivery of infrastructural building programmes with delayed completion times and potential increased costs.  

	 State Laboratory
	The State Laboratory has comprehensive cross-training in place to ensure contingency during the absence of a staff member for any reason.  For staff who are unable to attend the laboratory but are well enough to work from home, remote working is being facilitated.

	 Office of the Ombudsman
	The Office of the Ombudsman did not make any additional budgetary allocations for 2021 due to long term Covid-19 impacts.  The Office is confident that the Estimates submitted to DPER for 2021 will be sufficient to cover current year expenditure.  The Office's annual budget is kept under constant review.  The Office also updated its Business Continuity Plan to outline its response should events of this magnitude happen again in the future.  In addition, the Office implemented the necessary changes to ensure that such a similar huge shock to its operating environment in the future would have no effect on delivery of its services.

	 National Shared Services Office
	To date, the NSSO has not performed any budgetary analysis on the impact of Covid-19.

	 Public Appointments Service 
	To date, the PAS has not performed any budgetary analysis on the impact of Covid-19.

	 Office of the National Lottery Regulator
	To date, the Office of the Regulator of the National Lottery has not experienced any Covid-19 illness and, due to the successful roll out of effective working from home since March 2020, currently views staff absence due to Covid-19 illness to be unlikely. Single point dependencies in the Office have been identified and measures are in place to address these in the event of staff absence or are being put in place.  Any adverse impact from Covid-19 related illness will be addressed within the levy payable by the Operator for the running of the Office.



